

5 December 2023/21 Jumada al Awwal 1445

Assalaamu Alaikum - 'Peace be upon you'

RE: Changes to bus pickup/drop off locations

Dear Parents/Guardians

We are writing to inform you that the pickup and drop off locations for the Nuneaton bus will be changing from **Monday 11 December 2023** per below:

- 1. 07.30 Henry Street (bus stop facing downhill).
- 2. 07.35 Coton Road (bus stop at bottom of Riversley Road by doctors surgery).
- 3. 07.45 Greenmoor Road (opposite sports centre).

The reason for the change is due to a larger vehicle now being used to accommodate the increase in the number of pupils using the bus. The old locations are no longer considered safe or practical due to the larger vehicle.

Yours sincerely,

Zubair Khalifa (Assistant Principal)

